
 

Dear Lakeville Area Business Owner, 

On behalf of Lakeville South High School Theatre, we are seeking Lakeville Area businesses to sponsor our program.  Your 
generous dona�on will help our 100+ high school actors and tech students pursue their passion for theatre and the 
performing arts. The theatre program depends on dona�ons from businesses like yours to help fund technical 
equipment, set building materials, costumes, travel, meals, compe��ons, reduce fees and costs to par�cipate, provide 
senior meals and recogni�on, and other expenses not covered by the school district's budgeted allotment. In return, 
your business will gain exposure to the community. 

Your business will be listed in our digital programs and publicly recognized at performances for 1 year.  The year consists 
of the One Act Fes�val, Spring Musical (6-7 performances over 2 weekends), Fall Play (3-4 performances), and Fall 
Cabaret.  Community exposure for all performances exceeds 4000 people. 

Sponsorship Levels include the following-details of each �er are atached.  

Pla�num Sponsor $750+ 

Gold Sponsor $500-749 

Silver Sponsor $250-499 

Bronze Sponsor $ 100-249 

Friend of the Program $25-99 

The Lakeville South Theatre Boosters are a 501 (c)(3) organiza�on making all dona�ons tax-deduc�ble. 

As a sponsor of Lakeville South Theatre, you are not simply pu�ng your name in our programs, you are partnering with 
the successful Lakeville South High School Theatre program and all the businesses and families that support this 
program. The success of this program is not possible without the generosity of our local corporate sponsors. Over the 
past few years, the LSHS theatre has earned honors including our One Act Play earning the Spotlight on the Arts Wells 
Fargo Award of Excellence at the Minnesota State Fes�val.  In 2023 & 2024, our musicals Mamma Mia! and Footloose 
earned awards which allowed us to represent Lakeville at the Spotlight Educa�on Showcase at the State Theatre in 
Minneapolis.  

This is an opportunity for you to show your support not only for your local schools, but also a theatre program that is 
successfully growing. This year we plan to perform the hit play Clue in the fall, take Shakespeare’s �meless Henry V to the 
one act compe��on, and round out the year with the greatest movie musical ever made, Singin’ in the Rain.  Things are 
shaping up for another successful year!  

Please contact us with ques�ons. We would appreciate any opportunity to discuss and thank you for your considera�on. 

Sincerely, 

Deb Carlson  dcarlson24@nuveramail.net and Sarah Walker sarahwalker0330@gmail.com  

Lakeville South High School Theatre Booster Club                 
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